
2025 OAMC CONCERT Bulletin Announcement  
 
 
OREGON ADVENTIST MEN’S CHORUS ANNUAL CONCERT on MAY 17 

You’re invited to the OAMC annual spring concert on Sabbath, May 17, at 3:30 or 7 pm, at 

Sunnyside Adventist Church. The two identical concerts are free and open to the public. The 

“Praise the Name of the Lord” theme counts more than 50 names for God in the 13-song 

repertoire. It’s a great opportunity to invite friends and neighbors to join you to be inspired and 

encouraged through uplifting music. [OPTIONAL: Church Name members who are in OAMC are 

First LName1, First LName2, and LFirst Name3.] More info: OAMCministry.org or 

facebook.com/oamchorus. Sunnyside Adventist Church is located at 10501 SE Market St., 

Portland.  

 

For Bulletin secretaries: 
Please use the above announcement in your church bulletin and newsletters for each Sabbath 
through May 17.  
 

If you’re so inclined, you’ll find a number of files at www.oamcministry.org/media you may 
download to help promote the concert, including: 

- This bulletin announcement document in MS Word 

- PowerPoint Slides for on-screen announcements, including one to customize with the 
names of your church members who are in OAMC 

- A letter-size customizable flyer to which you can add the names of OAMC members from 
your church (fillable PDF) 

- Bulletin insert, formatted 2-up, you may print for bulletins, or as a half-sheet mini-poster 

- Graphic images of various sizes for your website or social media, or other media 

Thank you for using these tools. Spread the blessings by encouraging all to invite friends to attend 
with them. 
 
 
Questions? 
Contact: Sam Vigil Jr.  
 sam.vigil@oamcministry.org    
 503-956-4487 – Call/Text 
 


